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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Tommy in Mrs Boyce’s 
Jesse in Miss Village’s 
Mya in Mrs Turner’s  
Whole class in Mrs W/H 
Vere in Mr Roberts 
Ben in Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
Roman in Mrs Jones’ 
Charlie, Jamie, Toby in Mrs D/S 

Sid in Miss Saveker’s 

Ruby in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 

Comic Relief/Red Nose Day 
You can make donations this  
year through ParentPay here- 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/De
fault.aspx?shopid=14327 

 

 

 

E- safety- click for more  

         

Key Dates 
Scholastic Book Fair- finishes 06/03/24 
World Book Day- 07/03/24 
Reception mother’s assembly-08/03/24 
Comic relief-15/03/24 
Non-uniform chocolate donations-15/03/24 
Y6 boosters start- 18/03/24 
Friends Bingo Night-20/03/24 
R/KS1 Easter bonnet parade 20/03/24 
FGT finals/Break for Easter-22/03/24 
Return to school -09/04/24     
 
 

Did something different 
A big thank you to all the Florendine staff 
for putting in the extra effort to make 
our Leap Day in school a very memorable 
one. There was a day of action-packed 
activities as we made the most of the 
extra day provided by the 29th of 
February. The children thoroughly 
enjoyed the chance provided to do 
something different on the extra day. 
 

World Book Day 
No outfits/costumes required for 
WBD this year. We are just asking 
the children to bring in an 
interesting science fact for their 
class section of a school Scientific 
Encyclopedia. Each child has 
received a voucher that can be 
used to take a £1 off the price at 
our book fair in school this week. 
 

So long and thank you. 
Today is unfortunately Mrs 
Hatch’s last day at Florendine. 
She has decided that the time 
is right to retire and we wish 
her all the best. She has had a 
long association with 
Florendine; as a parent, 
volunteer and TA. She been a 
dedicated and supportive 
colleague who will be missed 
by all. We hope 
You will still  
find the time 
To drop by and  
see us Mrs H. 
 
 

#LetGirlsPlay 
This Friday, as part of a National 
initiative, all of our girls are 
invited to play football on the 
field at lunch time. They can 
come to school in PE/Football kits 
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